[bookmark: _GoBack]We will have an NBER Conference on Machine Learning in Health Care on Friday, May 10, 2019, in Cambridge, MA.

The aim of the conference is to bring together researchers in economics, medicine, and data science. The agenda is broad and oriented towards novel and interesting work at the intersection of these fields. It is organized by David Cutler and Ziad Obermeyer.

This meeting is funded by the NBER Center for Aging and Health Research (PIs: Anne Case & David Cutler).  If you have a paper you would like to submit for the conference, please upload the abstract or paper by March 6 to
http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=MLHCs19

Because we are interested in a range of perspectives, please feel free to forward this call to colleagues who may also have interesting work to present. The organizers welcome submissions by scholars who are early in their careers, who are not NBER affiliates, and who are from groups that are under-represented in the economics profession.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Carl Beck in the NBER's conference department at 617-588-0380 or cbeck@nber.org.


